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A Message from Principal Brown 
 
 

Hello Falcon Families! 
 
Who would ever believe it's October with this hot weather! We also 
find it hard to believe that we are already wrapping up the 1st quarter 
of the school year! 
 
If you have not yet scheduled a Parent/Teacher Conference with your 
child's teacher, please contact the teacher ASAP! We want to have 
conferences with all parents so that we can share the progress your 
child has made so far this year! 
 
Parents will be able to view their child's report card in the Parent 
Portal starting Friday, October 4th. Printed report cards are not sent 
home, so be sure to go online to view your child's quarterly grades. 
 
We will be celebrating our students' efforts & success during our 1st 
Quarter Award Assemblies on October 25th! Your child's teacher will 
let you know if he/she will be receiving an award so that you can 
attend the assembly if you would like to do so. Our assembly times will 
be: 

• 9:15-9:45am - Kinder & 1st Grade 

• 10:00-10:30am - 2nd & 3rd Grade 
• 10:45-11:15am - 4th & 5th Grade 

 
A quick safety reminder ~ There is no supervision in front of the school 
prior to 8:35am. Please do not drop your child off too early at school. 
Their safety is important to us & we want to ensure they are 
supervised appropriately! 
 

 
 



Please be sure to view the calendar of events below. October is a busy 
month! 
 
Thank you for your continued support & partnership in your child's 
education! 
 
Sincerely,  
Principal Brown 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Calendar of Events 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

October School Happenings 
 
 

We have several events in October! Mark your calendars! 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Western Peaks Annual Trunk or Treat 
 
 

We hope you can join us for this popular event! The main event will last from 6 - 8 
pm, with a soft start at 5:30 pm for families who have children with special needs. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

PTSA Needs Volunteers for Trunks! 
 
 

Our PTSA is looking for volunteers who would like to decorate their trunks for our 
annual Trunk or Treat event! 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



PTSA is Accepting Candy Donations! 
 
 

Our PTSA is accepting bags of candy donations to help build our candy supply for 
Trunk or Treat! The class that donates the most pounds of candy will win a party! 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 


